Morristown Town Council Special Meeting February 16, 2022

The Morristown Town Council met a Special Meeting February 16, 2022. Members present were Larry Tracy, Ralph Henderson, Tammy Davis, and David Benefiel. Also, present were Grace Dillow and Jacob Brattain legal counsel and Clerk-Treasurer Don Roberts.

Council Member David Benefiel called the meeting to order.

The council discussed the expansion of the wastewater treatment plant. No decision made.

ADJOURN

Council Member Ralph Henderson made a motion to adjourn. Council Member Larry Tracy seconded the motion. Motion approved. Vote 4/0

David Benefiel, President

Don Roberts- Clerk Treasurer

02-23-2022

